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GULF I STATES UTELITIES COMPANY
POST c F FIC E BOX 2951, * BEAUMONT, T E X A S.7 7 7 o 4

AREA C0DE 409 838663t

February 1, 1985
RBG-20048
' File Nos. G9.5, G9.25.1.1

Mr. Robert D. Martin,' Regional dainistrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Con: mission g hhg ~

l-Region IV,' Office of Inspection'and Enforcement
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite'.1000
Arlington,' Texas 76011

'

,

Dear Mr. Martin: . -

River Bend'Stati6n Unit 1
Docket-No. 50-458

Final Report /DR-179

Gulf States Utilities Company-(GSU) has completed its evaluation of
DR-179 concerning test loop diagrams that_ were not updated to agree with.
the latest approved design documents prior to testing control circuitry
identified on 11 loop calibration reports (LCRs). This condition did
not invalidate any previous testing and no retesting was required. GSU
has therefore determined this condition does not meet the reporting
requirements of 10CFR50.55(e). The 11 LCRs were revised to incorporate
the latest design documents.
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Sincerely,

~'

| J. E. Booker
!

. Manager-Engineering,,

L Nuclear Fuels & Licensing
| River Bend Nuclear Group
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|- cc: Director of-Inspection & Enforcement.
U. S. Nuclear _ Regulatory Commission hgWashington, D. C. 20555

#E;
' NRC Resident Inspector-Site
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